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Major Announcement on Pending Litigation Against Loeb & Loeb 

 
 

Sacramento – Representatives from the Fair Political Practices Commission have 

scheduled a press conference to discuss pending litigation against the law firm of Loeb & 

Loeb. 

 
When:  August 16, 2013 at 4 p.m. 

 

Where: Fair Political Practices Commission Offices  

428 J Street, 8th Floor 

  Sacramento, CA 95814 
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